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October 4, 2024 
 

End of Life Notification 
 
 
This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following products: 
 

NHD-1.69-160128G 
NHD-1.69-160128GB 
NHD-1.69-160128G-T 
NHD-1.69-160128G-CT 

 
These OLED displays have reached the end of their lifecycle and will no longer be manufactured.  
The existing display models are being replaced by new models using a Solomon SSD1333 controller.  
The new displays have a redesigned FPC cable with a 30-pin connection.  
Users must update their board design and software for the new version.  
 

Old Part Number New Part Number Hardware Compatible Software Compatible 

NHD-1.69-160128G NHD-1.69-160128B No No 

NHD-1.69-160128GB NHD-1.69-160128BB No No 

NHD-1.69-160128G-T NHD-1.69-160128B-T No No 

NHD-1.69-160128G-CT NHD-1.69-160128B-CT No No 

 
Please refer to the 1.69” Color OLED Transition Guide to view differences between the old and 
new displays. Our Engineering team is also available to answer any question you may have.  
 
To request a datasheet for one of the new displays, please email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com.  
 
Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further 
information or assistance.  

https://newhavendisplay.com/content/docs/1.69-OLED_TransitionGuide.pdf
mailto:nhtech@newhavendisplay.com
http://www.newhavendisplay.com/
mailto:nhtech@newhavendisplay.com

